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General Comment
I do not support the sale of Indian Point Energy Center to Holtec. The sale of this energy plant poses a danger 
to the public, the future of the area, and is irresponsible. Holtec is not qualified to conduct operations in the 
plant in a safe manner, given its record. With an energy source that can have such monstrous negative 
consequences if not handled properly, now is not a time to take risks of this type. The Commission must not 
approve the license transfer. Many elected officials in New York , including New York Attorney General 
Letita James, share this objection of the licence transfer. 

It's vital that Indian Point's licensee be competent and trustworthy, free of the kind of serial malfeasance 
Holtec has committed, with a solid track record demonstrating it is well equipped to decommission Indian 
Point safely and responsibly. The Commission therefore has an obligation, statutory and otherwise, to clear 
the way for such a qualified candidate and reject Holtec as the licensee entrusted to decommission Indian 
Point.
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